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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION IV-A CALABARZON
CITYSCHOOLS DIVISION OF THE CITY OF TAYABAS

14 JULY 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 15| s. 2020

TEMPORARY PULL OUT OF DUPLO DIGITAL DUPLICATORS

To:  OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Heads, Unit/Section
Heads, Elementary, Secondary, Senior High School
All Others Concerned

1. According to DepEd Memorandum OUF-2020-0328, Guidelines on the
release and Utilization of Funds/Subsidy to the DepEd Schools Division Offices
(SDO) for the Development, Quality Assurance, Reproduction, and Delivery of
Locally-Developed Learning Resources, the SDO shall determine the most efficient,
effective and economical mode of printing/reproduction.

2 In relation to this, part of the preparation for the printing of answer sheets
and additional module templates, all Duplo Digital Duplicators (DP-A120) that were
issued last 2017 will be temporarily pulled out from the schools. This will aid the
need for the said in-house printing.

3. Pick-up of the duplicators at the school will be scheduled and coordinated
with the school head before the month of July ends.

4. For your information and guidance.

ANIANO M. N, CESO V, /
Schools Division Superintendent

Brgy. Potol, Tayabas City tayabas.city@deped.gov.ph
(&) (042) 710-0329 or 797-0773 s 1Pyabas.depedrda.net
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